
REQUEST FOR QUALITY BASED PROPOSALS (RFP) 

FOR LAWYER SERVICES 

The Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield is requesting quality-based proposals for the furnishing 
of necessary Lawyer Services. 

Qualified applicants must be licensed, insured and bonded entities to provide a wide range of 
legal services.   Applicants must also have a demonstrated working knowledge of U.S Department 
of Housing and Urban Development Rules and Regulations and other federal housing subsidy 
programs. Applicants must also be familiar with Federal, State and Local Law, employment laws, 
etc.    Applicants must have a minimum of five years’ experience with Public Housing Authorities 

Proposals should include a summary of the applicant’s education and experience. 

A detailed statement of work may be obtained by calling the number or below or by visiting 
housingauthorityff.org.  

Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield 
Stacey Michaud 
18 Fields Lane. 

Fort Fairfield, ME 04742 
(207) 476-5771 

All proposals must be sealed and received at the Housing Authority office by 4:00 p.m. 
Wednesday November 10, 2021. The Authority reserves the right to reject proposals and waive 
any informality whenever such rejection is deemed to be in its best interest.  



 


